
December 14, 1995 

 

DELIVERED BY MESSENGER 

 

 

 

 

Office of the Federal Register 

800 North Capitol, N.W. 

Room 700 

Washington, D. C. 20002 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

Enclosed are three copies of the Sunshine Act Meeting Notice to be published in the 

Federal Register.  I have also included a WordPerfect disk for your use which is a 

true copy of the original document. 

 

Please call Jerrie Olson, ext. 254, with the publish date or any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jerrie Olson 

 

Enclosures (4) 


